
 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
 

TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION 
COORDINATING BOARD 

P.O. Box 12788   Austin, Texas 78711 

  
May 22, 2020 

 
 
TO:  Presidents and Chancellors 

Texas Institutions of Higher Education 
 
FROM:  Harrison Keller, Ph.D. 

Commissioner of Higher Education 
 
SUBJECT: Reopening of Campus Operations 
 
Governor Greg Abbott recently announced the second phase of the State’s 
ongoing plan to safely and strategically open Texas while minimizing the 
spread of COVID-19. 
 
Working in close consultation with the Governor’s office, the Coordinating 
Board has published guidance on how institutions of higher education may 
begin to reopen certain campus operations in a gradual and phased manner 
consistent with Governor Abbott’s Executive Order No. GA-23. The 
information is now available on our Coronavirus Resources Webpage at: 
 
http://www.thecb.state.tx.us/misc/coronavirus-update-for-higher-
education/reopening-of-campus-operations/ 
 
Should you or your institution have questions, you may direct them to Ray 
Martinez, Deputy Commissioner for Academic Affairs and Workforce 
Education, at ray.martinez@highered.texas.gov. 
 
Thank you for the critical work you are doing to keep our campuses safe and 
functioning during this difficult time. 
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